



Windsor Chapter is hosting our 
2nd Annual Christmas Party


This is to be held at the Thompson House. Thursday December 9th


From 4:00pm-7:00pm drinks and appetizers supplied by Windsor Chapter


This is a time for celebrating with your colleagues, staff and family.


Please RSVP no later than December 6th.


We will have some awesome giveaways and entry prizes.


There is no entry fee, bring this flyer for an extra raffle ticket


Thompson House Rules and Regulations:


Must show proof of double vaccination. Private party upstairs.


Masks to be worn while entering the building.


RSVP to Jessica Aytoun jcaytoun@gmail.com


With your name and how many will be attending.

mailto:jcaytoun@gmail.com

